
From: Dey, Debbie <ddey@foglers.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 11:45 AM 
To: Stephanie Cheng <Stephanie.Cheng@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Andrew Bishop <Andrew.Bishop@oeb.ca>; Christiane Wong <Christiane.Wong@oeb.ca> 
Subject: RE: BOMA's cost claim EB-2019-0002 
 
Hi Stephanie, 
 
I have just spoken with Mr. Brett, and he advises that the claim for the July 17th room is an error.  He 
sends his apologies. 
 
My apologies as well. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

Debbie Dey 
Assistant to Thomas Brett 
Fogler, Rubinoff LLP 
Lawyers 
77 King Street West 
Suite 3000, P.O. Box 95 
TD Centre North Tower 
Toronto, ON M5K 1G8 
Direct: 416.864.9700 x216 
Main: 416.864.9700 
Toll Free: 1.866.861.9700 
Fax: 416.941.8852 
Email: ddey@foglers.com 
foglers.com  
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